
`1            Globe Santa 
Be on the look out for the Globe Santa envelope! Every year, our school participates in this kind event. Globe Santa gives back to families in need. Donations will be accepted till December 16th.
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December
“School Preview” 
December 3rd 
Upper Campus Book Fair 
December 5th- 9th 
Lower Campus Book Fair 
December 12th -16th 
Elementary Report Cards
December 12th 
Winter Show Lower Campus
December 16th 
Winter Recess 
No School Dec. 23rd 
 Students return Wednesday, January 4th
Core Value for December: Cooperation
Cooperation is a situation in which people work together to do something or the actions of someone who is being helpful by doing what is wanted or asked. 
Principals Corner
Happy December! Our staff and students have been focusing on our Instructional Focus of Facilitating Evidenced Based Academic Conversations and Writing. Please ask your child/ren about what it means to use evidence when talking or writing about a topic! During this holiday season I wish you all health and happiness. We are thankful for the trust you place in us to educate your child and the partnership we have to support them in this work. 


Upper Campus
Congratulations to the following students in grades 2-5 who received recognition for being responsible core and scholars!
Class
Core Value Recipient
November
Scholar Recipient
November
101
Gabrielle C
Zara C
102
Sadia
Jayden T
103
James H
Jonathan M
104
Amber L
Isabelle S
Liza R
201
Zara F

Stuart C.G. math
Maria R ELA
202
Josleiny R

Omarion B. math
Lilah F. ELA
203
Jacinth J
Emani P
204
Aisha A

Victor T


Franklin Roosevelt School
Big Time News!
December 2016
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Big Time News – November 1, 2016
First Grade News
First grade is working hard on becoming great readers! We are practicing our skills during reader’s workshop, learning new skills in our small reading groups and working on independent reading. We are most excited about reading with Holly the reading dog. Every Thursday and Friday Holly comes to visit and we get to read to her! Feel free to ask your child what they are reading about in their browsing bag!

 

SPC CORNER
Thanks to everyone who helped out with the bake sale either by baking or volunteering your time to work the tables.  It was a great success!!! We raised $1740.00. Great job!!! 
SPC Meeting Our next meeting will be at Upper Campus on Thursday December 8th at 630pm.  We will have a guest speaker who will share information about the new library at UC, Little Free Library at LC and specific and small ways that parents can get involved. We hope you will join us for an hour to get informed, meet other parents and maybe win a gift card!  Bring a friend!
Everyone who attends will be entered into a raffle and refreshments will be provided!!! 
If you need childcare email Pam Bellamy @ Blish3939@hotmail.com or Tracy Araica @ Tracy7775@msn.com 
FDR Apparel Once again the SPC will be collecting orders for FDR apparel.  Move information coming soon. 


Updates from Coach Sheehan
6th-8th Grade Girls Volleyball Team
A special shout out to the Girls Volleyball Team for an undefeated regular season with a record of 5-0.  They made it to the 2nd round of the playoffs but lost to the Lila G. Frederick Pilot School.  We would like to congratulate the team on their successful and amazing season!
ᐧ

News from Grade 2
Grade 2 had a wonderful field trip to Museum of Science.  Students enjoyed many exhibits and received compliments for their listening and questioning skills.  
During Thanksgiving week, second grade had its annual Pie Tasting, where students sampled pumpkin, apple, and blueberry pies.  Yum! We will be starting a new unit of study in reading that focuses on what it means to be creative.   In math we will be finishing our geometry unit and begin work with place value and learning new problems solving strategies.  We are excited to be participating in December’s international event, “Hour of Code”, which is intended to introduce students to the basics of programming and computer science.  Parents, please feel free to contact us to schedule a meeting to discuss your child’s progress before the December break. 


  

Lower Campus
Core Value and Scholar Award Recipients
Congratulations to our students in K0, K1, K2 and Grade one who received pins for being responsible and scholars in November.
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Core Value Recipients:   Ronald (Green), Anuedy (Purple) Anthony & Jenisha (Red), Sofia (Yellow), Adiyat (Blue), Eddison  (Orange)[image: C:\Users\039467\Downloads\20161101_140508.jpg]Scholar Recipients: Akil (Green) Isaiah (Purple) Colbert (Red), Nico (Yellow), Marques (Blue) Ayden G.(Orange)

Franklin D. Roosevelt School 
Principal Lynda-Lee Sheridan
Assistant Principal Bannet Steele
Upper Campus: 95 Needham Road, Hyde Park, MA 02136
P: 617-635-8676
F: 617-635-8679
Lower Campus: 30 Millstone Road, Hyde Park, MA 02136
P: 617-635-9280
F: 617-635-9284
Please visit our website at bostonpublicschools.org/Roosevelt
to find all general information about the school and classroom web pages. You can also stay informed through Twitter @RooseveltK8BPS

												


Scholastic Book Fair
Upper Campus 12/5-9 http://www.scholastic.com/bf/roseveltupper
Lower Campus 12/12-16
http://www.scholastic.com/bf/roseveltlower
More details will follow. If ordering on line, please do so by 12.12 to receive by the Holidays!

Roosevelt’s 2016 Musical
Once on this Island
From November 17-19 The Franklin D. Roosevelt School students performed the musical "Once on This Island" at Riverside Theater Works in Hyde Park. Over 45 students in grades 2-8 participated in this show to a packed house each night. Over 400 people attended the show. The production team for the show includes artistic director and FDR theater arts teacher Stephanie Fredericks, music director and costume designer Rena Rodriguez, choreographer Tramaine Montell Ford, and producer and FDR teacher Silvia Gonzalez-Powers. 

Students learned many skills including, projecting their voices, memorizing lines, new dance steps, building stamina, cooperation, and team building. 

We are fortunate to have a vibrant after school theater arts program and wish to thank Mrs. Sheridan for her support. This was our second annual musical. Our first musical, was Oliver. 

Our next production, "Charlotte's Webb" will be held in March. Auditions for this play will be held in January. The audition packet will be available late December.
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Middle School Updates
Student Council 
We are happy to announce the Franklin D. Roosevelt middle school students are participating in Student Council this year under the advisory of Mrs. Steele.  Council members will be responsible for several events and activities  including fundraisers, school spirit activities, community service projects, and organizing whole school events. The following eighth grade students were elected by their peers to be governing board members :Farida Losielle, Jaleah Clark, Isabella Armador, Laria Arroyo, and Ivanna Valdez-Tavarez.  Congratulations students! 
Middle School Assembly 
Chris Waddell, who is a 13 time Paralympic Medalist spoke to our students about his life experiences and how he developed “The 4 S’s of Resilience”. They are:
Self: Am I a victim or survivor?
Situation: Is it overwhelming or a challenge?
Support: Will I stand alone or build a team?
Strategies: Will I develop one or many strategies to overcome this situation?

Our middle school students were greatly inspired to apply the “4 S’s of Resilience” in their daily lives. 


Bread Feast from K-1
This year, the K1 crew held their 9th annual Bread Feast at Lower Campus! The children prepared butter ahead of time for the festivities and we were very thankful for all the yummy breads and treats that were donated for the feast. We had a variety of breads that were representative of our families’ cultures and heritages. 


Just  in time for the Holidays
Girl Scout Cookie Sale begins
The week of December 6
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